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12 April 2019   

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 

events at your school for the week of April 15th – April 19th.   

 

There are remaining ADL gift packs of cheese still available for a reduced price of $15. If you are 

interested, please do not hesitate to stop by the school office for purchase and pick-up.  

 

If you have not signed up for BusPlanner we encourage you to do so. By signing up you are able to 

subscribe to your child’s bus route delays and cancellations, school closures and general notices.  

 

A reminder to report your child’s absence using the ASD-S Safe Arrivals Program. You can report your 

child’s absence using any of these easy methods: 

→ Call toll-fee: 1-833-219-9065 

→ Website: https://go.schoolmessenger.com 

→ Mobile app: SchoolMessenger  

 
Wednesday, April 17th is Fluoride Mouth Rinse Day. This program is a free and effective way to prevent 
tooth decay in children. Parental consent forms are required to participate in this program.  
 
Wednesday, April 17th is the Jump Rope for Heart Assembly! This assembly encourages students to be 

active and help others by raising funds for life-saving heart and stroke research. 
 
Wednesday, April 17th is the regular PSSC (Parent School Support Committee) Meeting. Thank you to our 
PSSC for their volunteer leadership. All are welcome to attend this public meeting, which starts at 6:30 
p.m. in the school staff room.  
 
No Classes Good Friday on April 19th and Easter Monday on April 22nd.  
 
For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t 
hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our 
school a better place to learn and visit. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

Greg Norton  

Principal 


